

21 May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Y11 PROM

You will know from the time your child started at Kemnal in Y7, they would be part of changing the course of history in the school, as they were our first co-curricular year group.

To mark and celebrate their amazing and wonderful journey over the past 5 years we believe that for the very first time our Y11's should end their Kemnal journey with a big celebration.

It is therefore with great pride and pleasure that I invite your child to attend our very first Prom on: -

Saturday 15 June 2024 Date: Time: 7.00pm - 11.00pm

Kemnal Technology College Venue:

Dress code: To impress

We believe that this party will be a fitting way to end their school journey and a fantastic opportunity for them to celebrate the past 5 years with their year group before they embark on life after Kemnal. The evening will include a DJ, food and refreshments, a photo booth as well as awards.

Therefore, please could you confirm your child's attendance by Monday 3 June 2024 to Mrs Cooper via email. The cost of the evening is capped at £20 which can be paid via Parent Pay, or if easier, cash to the main office.

We really want this to be a milestone, and more importantly, we want your child to be part of this evening.

Along with Mr Heron, their Pastoral Lead, and as their Head of Year, it has been our privilege to be part of this year group and see them grow from nervous Y7's into the mature and grounded Y11 students they are today. We both, along with our colleagues, very much look forward to celebrating this evening with them.

If you have any other queries regarding this event please do not hesitate to contact me on 020 8300 7112 or via email lisa.cooper@kemnal-tkat.org

As always, thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Lisa Cooper **HEAD OF YEAR 11/ASSOCIATE ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER**

020 8300 5619 Email: admin@kemnal-tkat.org

